
 

 

Ford Family Foundation invites staff members from rural, youth-serving organizations to attend 
a free day-long training on best-practices in volunteer screening. 

Oregon Mentors will be delivering a six-hour training based on the SAFE: Screening Applicants 
for Effectiveness curriculum. The training is a research-based approach to volunteer screening, 
offering an in-depth dive on 21 tools youth programs can be using to screen out potential child 
predators. The training will be offered in nine communities throughout the upcoming school 
year. Choose the date/location that works best for you. Tentative dates are: 

· Monday, Oct 21st – Klamath Falls area 

· Friday, October 25th – Roseburg 

· Monday, Oct 28th – Bandon 

· Monday, Dec 2nd – Tillamook 

· Tuesday, Dec 3rd – Lebanon 

· Thursday, Feb 27th – Burns 

· Friday, Feb 28th – Redmond 

· Thursday, April 10th – The Dalles 

· Friday, April 11th – La Grande 

Lunch will be provided. RSVP right away, as space is limited. One person per organization, 
please. Due to the nature of the discussion, we recommend that the staff member attending 
the training is at management-level. 

Following the SAFE training, Oregon Mentors will provide a two hour optional training on how 
to take a high-quality fingerprint. To participate in this training, organizations should bring their 
own fingerprint kit (if they have one) or purchase a kit at $75, generously deeply discounted 
thanks to the Ford Family Foundation. Anyone from your organization is welcome to attend. 

RSVP for both trainings: https://oregonmentors.wufoo.com/forms/safe-training-rsvp/. 

For questions or comments, please contact 
info@oregonmentors.org<mailto:info@oregonmentors.org> or 503-517-8990. 
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